
 

LOCH NESS WELCOME LETTER 

A warm and smiley hello,  

We are so excited to welcome you to Loch Ness in September.  We have seen and heard fabulous 
things about all of you and we are looking forward to getting to know you.  We thought you might 
like to know a bit about us and our interests.   

My name is Mrs Curtis.  I will be teaching you on a Monday, Tuesday and Friday. 
I have two children: Jack who is 12 years old and Lily who is 9 years old.  I have 
been a teacher for more than 18 years.  I like to get outside into nature and go for 
walks in the fields and forests.  I feel at my happiest when I am by a lake, a river 
or the sea.  In the holidays, I hope to visit a beach and look through all the rock 
pools to find crabs and anemones. My new hobby is to go jogging with friends.  
Science and Art are my favourite subjects and I love to sketch people.   I also 
love teaching phonics.  My favourite author is Julia Donaldson and my favourite 
book of hers is the Smeds and the Smoos. 

My name is Mrs Cole and I will be teaching you on a Wednesday and 
Thursday.   I have three lovely children, Charlotte who is 24 years old, Freddy 
who is 20 years old and Tommy who is 19 years old. I absolutely love reading; it 
is my favourite pastime and makes me happy. I love reading aloud as well, and 
I hope I will get the chance to show you how books can make your imagination 
grow and be full of enjoyment. I also love music and singing, I am not a great 
singer, but you will find that out soon! My caravan is my favourite place to be, to 
relax, read and sing!  I am really looking forward to being with you in September 
as I know we will all have a marvellous time,  

Hello I am Miss Stacey and I will be the class Teaching Assistant.  I love to have 
fun with lots of laughing.  I have a dog called Bella who is 9 years old and she 
makes me super happy. My daughter Leah is 21 and is just like me! I love lots of 
different food and enjoy the odd bag of crisps.  I enjoy watching movies and reading 
exciting stories, Above all I love spending time with my family and friends.  When 
we are in school I love dancing with Gonoodle, teaching handwriting and learning 
and playing outside. 

 

Our topic in September will be Bright Lights, Big City.  We will read Paddington Bear stories by 
Michael Bond.  Many of his Paddington stories are set in London so we will learn about our capital 
city, London.  Do you know any famous London landmarks?   

Whilst you are at home try to read or listen to plenty of books to help you remember your phonics 
and tricky words.  Also practise reading numbers; this could be anywhere such as bus numbers, 
door numbers, price labels and also practice counting objects such potatoes, ducks, steps or cars 

Have a lovely summer break.  Hopefully the weather will be glorious so we can all get outside and 
have fun 

Take care from 

Mrs Curtis, Mrs Cole and Miss Stacey  


